NOTICE TO PROFESSIONAL CONSULTANTS

The Central Florida Regional Planning Council (CFRPC) requests the services of several qualified professional planning consultants to work under a continuing services agreement.  The CFRPC consists of DeSoto, Hardee, Highlands, Okeechobee, and Polk Counties, with their office in Bartow, FL.  Selected consultants will be assigned to a project based upon the scope of an individual task, expertise of the consultant to perform such task and the availability of a consultant to meet deadlines.

AREAS OF EXPERTISE NEEDED:

Developments of Regional Impact Review

Comprehensive Planning

Transportation and Traffic Planning

Environmental Planning

Hydrologic Planning

Grants Writing and Grants Administration

General Urban Planning, including demographics and statistics

Geographic Information Systems (GIS) Services

INSTRUCTIONS:

Firms desiring to apply for consideration shall submit a Qualifications Package.

Qualified  Professional Consultants may obtain requirements for a Qualifications Package electronically by emailing:

Kathryn Hall khall@cfrpc.org
Central Florida Regional Planning Council

555 East Church Street

Bartow, FL  33830

Or by calling:

863-534-7130 x129

Fax 863-534-7138

All Qualifications Packages must be received in the Council office by April 7, 2006, 4:00 p.m. EST.

